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[image: image5.wmf][image: image2.emf]  The purpose of a newsletter is to provide specialized information to a targeted audience. A school newsletter can be a great way to develop a strong relationship with parents. First, choose a short title or theme for your newsletter — something like "School News," or “Back to School.”  If you’d like,  you  can also add a   date and   volume number  for yo ur  newsle t ter.   Next, establish how much time  and money you can spend on your  newsletter. These factors will  help determine how frequently  you publish the newsletter and  its length.  





 G&T Cycles Info 


�We are almost finished with our Engineering cycle and will be starting ELA the week of �March 7th.  Students who are not in the ELA cycle will be finished with G&T for this year.  �See you next fall!�


4th Graders who are currently only in G&T for the Math or ELA cycles will have the opportunity to take another cognitive abilities test in the spring for potential placement into the other cycle for next year.  �More info to come soon.
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What’s Happening in…


3rd Grade


Students have been working in engineering teams to test out their oil spill clean-up processes, using model materials such as sponges, pipettes, yarn, and cotton balls.  Teams made improvements and tested again.  Most groups improved their scores the second time around!  Those who did not improve came up with new ideas that could possibly improve their process going forward.  Each student has chosen a topic for his/her final project.  Presentations are due on March 1st or 2nd.  Those continuing on to ELA will be participating in a poetry unit.    ��4th Grade


We are coming to the end of our time with Lego Mindstorms.  Student teams are working through the Engineering Design Process to reconstruct and program their robots to solve their chosen design challenge.  Students will be sharing their work during our last engineering class on March 1st.  Those continuing on to ELA will be participating in a new unit called Shakespeare for Kids.   ��5th Grade


Students have been working hard on their individual Passion Projects.  Many have written letters to primary sources or sent out surveys to students and/or teachers at school to gather more information.  There are many great creations happening, from models being built to websites and apps being designed!  During our last week of engineering, students will be sharing/presenting what they have accomplished throughout this project.  Those continuing on to ELA will be participating in a TED Talk for Kids unit.
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3rd-5th graders in G&T are currently learning…�


3rd Grade – �EiE Oil Spills





4th Grade – �Lego Mindstorms Design Engineering





5th Grade - �Passion & Inquiry Project 











*Contact Info*�


�


�


Mrs. Kohlhepp’s Email:�


� HYPERLINK "mailto:kathryn.kohlhepp@edison.k12.nj.us" ��kathryn.kohlhepp@edison.k12.nj.us�


�


 Mrs. K’s schedule:�


  Mon.-Wed. – John Marshall


  Thurs.-Fri. – Woodbrook 


  �














Mrs. K’s Conference Schedule


Mar. 1 & 8:  Marshall





Mar. 3:  Woodbrook





Time slot assignments are posted on my G&T website under the “Conferences” tab.  Please check for confirmation.�











G&T Website:  http://mrskohlheppgt.weebly.com








